
 

Nyack Tree Committee Meeting                                 September 21, 2021 

 

Attending: Marcy Denker, Steve Cea, Phil Berg, Kathleen Johnson, Jennifer Pfeiffer 

 

 
 

Fall Tree Planting 

The tree order is placed. Locations planned for installations are on Sickles, Franklin, 9W & 5th 

Avenue. Discussed outreach to others for increasing trees from the supplier to help with delivery 

costs 

 

Nursery 

We can look at the tupelo trees at our BOCES nursery in West Nyack to see if they would be 

good options for the possible 3rd Avenue sites and elsewhere.  

 

Maintenance 

November event to be organized for pruning, tree bag removal, etc.(after the tree planting) 

Reach out to the list of Nyack Tree Project volunteers. 

 

Route 59 Report 

Tree Committee and Sustainability Committee members walked The Gateway area to explore 

ideas for trees/sidewalk improvements. We would like to coordinate with the Sustainability 

Committee and Village to prepare a report outlining recommendations for improvement and 

send a wish list to DOT.  

 

Village Code   

 

Discussion--refreshed on the issues and the concern over the removals. Plans to refresh 

discussions with the building inspector, planning board. 

 

Ash borer 

There are 3 ash trees along the lower portion of Main Street, 2 trees in the park by the Brook, 

and 1 large ash tree on Hart. J. Pfeiffer will look at the trees and will follow up with the 

committee on them. 

 

Winter Tree Care Presentation 

New folder with materials on Google Drive. Plans to start in earnest in November. Need to line 

up a date with the library. 

 

Request for trees at vacant sites on 3rd Ave. 

Possibly use the black Tupelo trees from West Nyack. Need to assess sites. 

 

 


